
   
 
Our commitment to Criminology  

We understand that some of you are concerned regarding the future of our Level 3 in 

Criminology. We would like to reassure you that we are fully committed to this subject, and 

our Level 3 will continue in its current form for another 3 years for each 2-year intake (last 

intake from September 2025). 

As the sole provider for Criminology, we appreciate the enthusiasm and support shown by 

schools and colleges towards this unique qualification, which offers a positive alternative 

route to A levels for thousands of learners annually.  

In the immediate term, we will continue to provide exceptional support in the delivery of the 

qualification, in the form of direct access to our subject specialists, free digital resources and 

a revamped schedule of upcoming Professional Learning courses. 

Our subject team is having positive discussions with our partners and stakeholders across 

the education community to explore the best way forward for this qualification. However, we 

are fully committed to offering this subject, and are having preliminary discussions on where 

it sits within the reformed post-16 qualification landscape. 

As we progress in these discussions, we will ensure that you receive the very latest 

information and intend to deliver a webinar in the Autumn term. During this interactive 

session we will present our initial plans for the future of this subject and offer attendees the 

opportunity to ask questions to our subject team. 

We are extremely grateful for your ongoing support and wish you the very best with the 

remainder of the summer term. 


